
Housing Authority

THE WHA IS PARTNERING WITH

WHA RESPONSE TO COVID-19

DELIVERY RIGHT TO YOUR DOOR!

INTERESTED? CALL RESIDENT SERVICES:

508 - 635 - 3306

It is of the utmost importance 
for elder residents to practice 
safety prevention measures to 
avoid COVID-19 exposure.

The Worcester Housing Authority is 
upholding its core values and committed to 
assist its residents especially our elders and 
families, during this COVID-19 crisis.

In partnering with Friendly House, the 
WHA is dedicated to make sure that food 
or meals are available and delivered safely 
to residents in need. Don’t go hungry. Let 
us help you.

Arrangements for distribution 
will be three days a week: 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday.

THANK YOU FOR ALL 
YOUR SUPPORT!


